
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, 

PQSI. 

26.02.2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our After School Club [from 3 to 5pm] has been running at a significant loss for some time 

now. The Governors and myself will be carefully monitoring the cost effectiveness of this 

activity to make a decision about future after school care. Can I encourage you to use this 

service because if the provision does not increase in numbers, and cover costs, then I am 

afraid it is likely to be stopped. We realise that should there be no after school care from 3 

to 5pm that this could cause problems for some families 

 

Please feel free to talk to me, Mrs Marrs, Miss Young or any Governor about how we can 

improve our after school club and make it cost effective. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Flitcroft [on behalf of the Governors] 


